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Dated: 10TH February 1999
Dear T.J. Winter,
Thank you very much for the reply in which you ask me to send a copy of the typescript, “PERSONAL ISLAMIC DREAMS”, which is enclosed herewith.

I very much hope that your firms assessment will be if favour of publication of he book. ‘Dreams’ is a subject on which not too many Islamic books have been written (apart from Ib. Sireen’s book which is the standard text), so there is a vacuum which I hope that my manuscript fills. 
I am still writing up dreams as they become available, so shall be able to provide extra pages before the proofs stape. 

Thanks so much for your encouragement.  

Yours sincerely 

Dr Umar Azam B.A., Dip Freelance Journalism. 
